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At the November 15, 2018 school board meeting, VUSD and VTA sunshined the following 
articles: 
 
Article 3: Wages 
Article 4: Hours 
Article 5: Health and Welfare Benefits 
Article 9: Class Size 
 
We have our first session of bargaining scheduled for February 6, 2019. Part of the 
delay in starting bargaining is because of the sudden resignation of Janet Dietrich, Asst. 
Supt. of Human Resources, and the delay of hiring a new Human Resources person. Also, 
there are several new members on the bargaining teams and it has been difficult 
scheduling a time for ALL members to attend the first session. 


